TDS Telecom will be updating its phone systems
due to changes in the network facilities.

As a result certain features will no longer be
available. Effective October 7, 2016, TDS will

no longer offer Pay-Per-Use Repeat Dialing,

Warm Line and Hot Line. Off Premise Extension
provisioned in or through the Central Office will be
grandfathered effective October 7, 2016.



